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28 August 2024 
 

Dear resident,                                                                                                            
 
Building new homes at 11 Farm Lane  
 
We are pleased to inform you that Hammersmith & Fulham Council has appointed 
Neilcott Construction as the construction contractor to build the new homes at 11 Farm 
Lane, following a thorough selection process. 
 
The project will deliver 31 new energy efficient new homes, of which 50% will be 
affordable and prioritised for local residents.  

 
Preparing the site 
Neilcott Construction took over the site on 19 August 2024. In the coming weeks you 
will see preparatory works on site including protecting trees, clearing shrubs, removing 
the front brick wall to establish the site entrance, setting up site offices and welfare 
units, and erecting hoardings. 
 
Demolition of the existing building on site will commence on 30 September 2024.  
 
Main construction works will begin in November 2024. Neilcott are working on the 
detailed programme of works and will share this information with you as soon as 
possible. The overall target is for the homes to be completed in Summer 2026.  
 
Keeping you informed 
We are committed to keeping you informed throughout the construction process.  
 
We will hold a ‘Meet the Team’ event for residents to talk to Neilcott and the council 
team and ask any questions. We will write to you with details of the event shortly. 

 
If you have any queries or would like to join the project mailing list please contact: 
 
Agnes Marsden Jeeves, Development Engagement Manager (H&F Council) by email 
farmlane.newhomes@lbhf.gov.uk or phone 07776 672969 
 
Darren Probets, Site Manager (Neilcott Construction) by email 
farmlane@neilcott.co.uk or phone 07780 117957 / 01689 832 199 
 
Kind regards,  
 
Agnes Marsden Jeeves 
Development Engagement Manager 
Place Department 
Hammersmith & Fulham Council 
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